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SPECIAL EDITION 
 

 

Additional Protocol 

 

As part of the pre-Users meeting to the 2008 NMMSS Users Annual Training Meeting, Tom 

Grice of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission made a presentation on the “Additional Protocol” 

treaty and its likely impact on industry. 

 

The Department of Commerce and Nuclear Regulatory Commission are very close to publishing 

final regulations to implement the “Additional Protocol” treaty.  To help industry understand the 

“Additional Protocol” treaty, the Department of Commerce will be hosting a seminar on 

November 6, 2008 to cover new topics that were not discussed earlier this year.  The following 

provides information on the upcoming seminar. 
 

The Department of Commerce (DOC) and the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) present: 

 

An Informational Seminar on the U.S. Additional Protocol (A.P.) 
 

Topics to be Presented:  

• Overview of U.S. Additional Protocol 

• Reporting and Complementary Access Provisions 

• Reporting Requirements  

• Assistance filling-out AP Reports  

 

When:    November 6, 2008 

 

Where:   U.S. Department of Commerce 

               Room 4830, 14
th

 Street and Pennsylvania Avenue N.W. 

               Washington, DC  20230 

                

Time:      9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. - Seminar 

                1:00 p.m. –   4:00 p.m. - Assistance w/completing A.P. report forms                                                              

Cost:               ***   Free   *** 

                    

To Register:  Please email by COB November 3, 2008 to Jill Shepherd at  

                       jshepher@bis.doc.gov or call 202-482-1001                         


